Steven Sepe

From:

Audrey Hill <audreybhill@icloud.com>

Sent:

Monday, March 17, 2025 12:04 PM

To:

House State Government and Elections Committee

Subject:

Passing H-5515

The Honorable Evan P. Shanley House State Government and Elections Committee

RE: Support - H-5515

Dear Chairman Shanley,

My name is Audrey Hill and I am a resident of Wakefield. I am writing to express my strong support of H-5515.

I am in support of H-5515 because it allows disabled people, people with multiple jobs and children, as well as others to use their right to vote!

I hope the House State Government and Elections Committee will pass H-5515.

Thank you for your consideration.

Audrey B. Hill Wakefield, RI. 02879